
  
Ontario Energy  
Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:  1-888-632-6273 
 
 

 
Commission de l’Énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
26e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone;   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
VIA E-MAIL (jgibbons@pollution probe.org) 
 
October 5, 2004 
 
Mr. Jack Gibbons 
Pollution Probe 
625 Church Street, Suite 402 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4Y 2G1 
 
Dear Mr. Gibbons: 
 
Re: 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates – RP-2004-0188  

Draft Report of the Conservation Working Group 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of September 29, 2004 on the subject of the Draft Report of the 
Conservation Working Group. 
 
I understand and appreciate your keen interest in this issue.  As you know these matters are 
already being considered in the Board’s current 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates (EDR) 
process, and I suggest that you continue to make use of that process to address your concerns. 
 
You may also find our Web site to be a valuable resource for information concerning updates 
and contact information for the 2006 EDR process. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Zych 
Board Secretary 
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